
W~rwag Award 1994 

This award should provide and support new scientific and clinical relevant knowl- 
edge in the field of vitamins, minerals and trace elements. 

The W~rwag Award will be given for the third time for research papers on 
the following topic: "Functional consequences of an undersupply with electrolytes 
and/or vitamins in target organs". The grant is DM 10.000. Single applicants 
as well as working groups may apply for the award. Additionally, scientific 
professionals are kindly asked to identify, to the jury, some potential and relevant 
authors. Papers should be completed according to the particular topic and should 
include therapeutic relevant consequences. At the time of the announcement of 
the award, research in the field of the special topic must have already begun. 
Deadline for submission of the papers is 30 June 1994. 

The papers (written in German or English) should be mailed to the president 
of the jury, Prof. Dr. Dieter H~tzel, Institut fur Ern~hrungswissenschaft der 
Universit~t Bonn, Endenicher Allee 11-13 (AVZ I), D-53115 Bonn. 

The detailed statute for the award can be requested from W6rwag Pharma 
GmbH, Posffach 31 17 18, D-70477 Stuttgart. 
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